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CONSULTATION SCHEDULE – Leisure and Development Committee 15 September 2020 

1.   RECEIVED FROM TITLE SUBMISSION BY 

University of Ulster- Faculty of 
Health and Life Services 

Relocation of School of Health Sciences 
Consultation 

  Closing date  
  

6th December 2020 

  Views are being sought on the relocation of Ulster University’s School of Health Sciences, as the consultation re-opens. 

Now, more than ever, we are acutely aware of the contribution of our allied health professionals in the context of a health 
service that faces such enormous challenge in response to COVID19. 

We sincerely value the input of our many healthcare stakeholders, partners and colleagues and will work to ensure that 
responses and commentary received between February and April will be taken forward into this augmented consultation. 

On these pages you will find the consultation materials including the EQIA process for review and consideration, and to 
inform your submissions: 

  https://www.ulster.ac.uk/consultations 

Ulster University is consulting on proposals to relocate the School of Health Sciences from the Jordanstown campus to 
one (or more) of its three other campuses, alongside an equality impact assessment (EQIA) which will separately consider 
the impact of each of the possible locations. These consultations will form the basis for the conclusion of a five-year 
process to implement the relocation of the School of Health Sciences, once it leaves its current base on the Jordanstown 
campus. 

In addition to inviting online submissions, in order to facilitate an inclusive process in the context of the restrictions on face-
to-face events arising from Covid-19, Ulster University will make available online engagement opportunities for interested 
parties. The views expressed during the consultation will be collated and made available on these web pages. 
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